
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow up on Request for Approval of Sale of Sanvic Farms Inc. represented by
Erlinda B. Madrid (Vendee) in Bgy. Poblacion San Vicente, Palawan
1 message

Jong Borja <plborja@mgmadrid.com.ph> Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at 5:14 PM
To: denr4blegal@gmail.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: "Mario G. Madrid Jr." <mgmadrid@mgmadrid.com.ph>

Dear Sir/Madam,

 

Hope all is well with you.

 

We just wanted to follow up our Request for Approval of Sale of lot covered by OCT# 14501  sold by Jerry Edwards B.
Garcia in favor of Sanvic Farms Incorporated.

 

Our request was forwarded to your Office by the Provincial Environment and Natural Office of Palawan seeking legal advice
over the subject matter. Attached herewith is a copy of their letter dated March 19, 2019 sent to your Office for your
reference.

 

Hope to receive an update from your office the soonest.

 

Best regards,

Porferio Borja Jr.

Audit Manager

Cp# 09778272239

The information contained in this email and its attachments, if any, may be confidential and/or proprietary and is intended for the use of the indiv idual

or entity to whom it was originally addressed and who has been specifically authorized to receive it.  Unless otherwise specifically stated, this document

and its attachments, if any, contain opinions and views only of the sender and do not constitute a formal disclosure or commitment of the sender nor of

any other entity.
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